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Public Workshop

November 29, 2017
North Highlands Community Center



What is the Re-Imagine Watt/I-80 
Project?

An opportunity to:

• Re-envision transit access to and at Watt/I-80

• Engage SacRT riders, community members, and 
other stakeholders to develop solutions together

• Create a plan for meaningful change at Watt/I-80



Why Re-Imagine Watt I-80?



What we’ve been hearing:



Outreach Process
• Outreach process



Stakeholder Interviews

Have been reaching out to stakeholders 
to learn more about:

• Current concerns/issues

• Vision for the future

• Thoughts about future changes



Who We’ve Interviewed
Residents and 
Neighborhood 
Associations

Community and 
Business 

Organizations

Transportation 
Advocates Others

• North Highlands 
resident

• Arden Oaks 
Neighborhood 
Association

• Country Club 
Alliance of 
Neighborhoods

• Watt Avenue 
Partnership

• Fulton Avenue 
Partnership

• Greater Arden 
Chamber of 
Commerce

• Coalition for a Safe 
and Healthy Arden 
Arcade

• Sacramento Transit 
Rider’s Union

• Ridership for the 
Masses

• American River 
College

• Sacramento County 
Department of 
Health and Human 
Services



What We’ve Been Hearing
Priorities are safety, cleanliness, and accessibility at and to the 
Transit Center

Need long-term investment to solve persistent issues

All options must consider what happens to existing Transit Center

Same-level transfers are ideal for safety and ease of transfer, but 
bus reroutes may be more inconvenient and less accessible

Pedestrian, bicycle, ADA access must be safe and convenient 
regardless



Tonight’s Public Workshop
See how your input is informing recommendations for 

improvement – help us refine them!

Help us: 

Develop a more complete understanding of needs and opportunities

Consider other strategies for improving transit access at Watt/I-80

Understand your thoughts on these preliminary concepts

These are not final concepts! Your input helps make 
for more accurate recommendations.



What’s Next?
Join us this Saturday, 
December 2nd for a walking 
assessment at the station

• When: Saturday, December 2nd 
10:00 am – 11:30 am

• Where: Meet at the Watt/I-80 
Station train platform

• Why: To get a first hand look at 
issues and opportunities at the 
station



Stay Engaged!
• Keep up to date by visiting the project website at: 

www.reimaginingwatti80.com

• Continue to take the online survey - open through 
December

• Attend future project meetings, community events, 
and public open houses to provide input and shape 
this plan!

http://www.reimaginingwatti80.com/


Thank you!
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